From: Gribble, Peter 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 9:00 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Subject: Gift Report

Yesterday, I received a gift from Alderman Quinn and Speaker of the House Madigan.

It is a La Maison Inondee bowl from MoMa. Internet has value at $55.

I will return it to Alderman Quinn’s City Hall office.

Thank you.

Peter Gribble

Deputy Director

Utility Billing and Customer Service

Department of Finance

